
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date:  4/2/22
Start time:   9:15 AM, Field meeting, Redwing
Present:   9 members, 0 guests

● Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as posted on the club web site.
● Warren Batson noted that current renewals stand at 46.
● Fred DiMaria reported on the club’s financial status.
● Wallkill field report:  The work party is scheduled for 4/17.  Rob VanDerMeulen and

Bill Bernart will keep an eye on the condition of the field in regards to wetness and
using a roller on the field. Peter will also check with the mower guy.  Fred will check
into the Porta Potty servicing when conditions are better.  Peter mentioned that the
price of renting the roller has gone up this year, so we will have to confirm that the
rolling is needed.

● Redwing field report:  The field is in good shape and is available for our use.  Peter
noted that the soccer people plan on not using our field that much this year.  This frees
it up more for our use.

● Rick Rizza and Al Montelone’s probationary period is up and are due for voting from
the membership.  Unfortunately there are not enough members present to hold a vote,
so will have to be postponed to the next meeting.

● Warren mentioned that the price for making the Jamboree award plaques has gone up.
We will only award 1st places for the different categories except for Juniors, which
will remain at two places.

Meeting adjourned:   9:46 AM
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini
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